Communication

1 - Text Remind Wabamun School uses Text Remind to keep in contact with families.
Text Remind can be set up and used through an App, or you can connect yourself to the
teacher by sending the message to the phone number listed. Once connected to the
teacher, you will receive messages via the App or by text. If you send a message to the
teacher, your message goes only to the teacher and not to the group.

2 - Email Another great method of communication with your child’s teacher(s) is via

email. Teachers emails all follow this format: firstname.lasthame@psd.ca

3 - Newsletters Some teachers use newsletters to keep parents informed of
upcoming events, and to celebrate recent events.

4 - Facebook Wabamun School is very active on Facebook, and we’'d appreciate your
follow! Simply search Wabamun School, and you’ll see all kinds of information around
upcoming events and school celebrations! Go Wild Go!

5 - Agendas All students are provided with an agenda at the start of the year. Some
teachers use the agenda for sharing information between the school and home. Older
students are encouraged to use it for recording upcoming assessments and homework.

Name # to send msqg to: Text this Message
Les Worthington - Wabamun School 647-931-6158 @wabam
Wabamun School Fundraising Association | 438-800-2319 @wabamunf

& Wabamun School Council

Kristi Campbell - Kindergarten/Gr. 1 438-800-2319 @k1wab

Doug Kucher - Gr. 2/3 902- 800-4082 @wabamun
Michele Blackstock - Gr. 4/5 204-809-8709 @Wab45

Christa Nicholson - Gr. 6 778-402-6346 @fodd2h

Vanessa Hamilton - Gr. 7/8 & 9 L.A. & S.S. | 778-402-6346 @9279acg

Brian Pon - Gr. 7/8 & 9 Math and Science | 709-800-8931 @mrpon78

@mrpon9




